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COUNCIL MEETING – 29 JANUARY 2020 
ITEM 11 – MEMBERS’ QUESTION TIME 

 

The following question has been submitted by Councillor Luke Frost for 
response by the Deputy Leader of the Council and Cabinet Member for Health, 
Leisure and Culture:- 
  
“Recently it was announced at the Health and Well-being Board that a new 
Framework for Physical Activity was to look at ways of increasing Physical Activity 
for those within the six priority groups set out in the framework. With that being said, 
Thornaby Pool, which is a superb “swimmers” pool is in need of investment within 
the changing facilities to encourage more adults to take up swimming. Currently the 
facilities are lacking in cubicles and from my own experience I don’t like the idea of 
adults, children and young people getting showered and changed within what is a 
room. Can we invest in changing facilities to make the pool more accessible for all?” 
 


